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UNITED STATES e

TT6-.760
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR {Wasbington Exchangs)
FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
BUREAU OF SPORT FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE "

MIGRATORY BIRD POPULATIONS STATION
LAUREL, MARYLAND 20810

March 13, 1968

Dear Cooperator:

The summer season is quickly approaching and plans are underway
for the 1968 Breeding Bird Survey.

We greatly appreciate the assistance you gave us last year and

we hope that you will be able to help us again this season.s We .
would appreciate your completing the enclosed post card and 4‘e<§
mailing it to us immediately. If you are unable to run your
route this summer, notification of this will enable us to contact
your state coordinator in time to arrange for additional help to
cover the route.

[ ¢

We regret that difficulties in getting our 1967 data processed
will delay the completion of the report for several months. However,
a copy will be mailed to you as soon as it is completed.

Sincerely yours,

¥

Van Velzen

Willet T.
Migratory Non-Game Bird Studies
Division of Wildlife search

Enclosure
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